
Elementary’s Principal Report for School Board 
August 2020 
 
 
 

1. Registration opened up: 3yr old (36) and new students 4yr-4thgrade (33) 
 

2. Dividers being made or ordered for classrooms 
 

3. Masks/face shields and lanyards ordered and given to staff, new paper towel 
holders in all classrooms/restrooms, hand sanitizer stations at all doors, signs 
hung throughout the building and entrances 
 

4. New teachers started Thursday Aug 13th, met with mentors and our TLC team 
 

5. 5 new paraprofessionals hired and 2 new teachers 
 

6. New schedule and assignments set to teachers and para 8/12/20- we will see 
how it goes :) 
 

7. Open House held the whole week of Aug 10-14th Mon,Tues, Fri 7:30-3:30, 
Wed,Thur 10:30-6:30pm - Wonderful teacher and para help all week- thank you! 
 

8. Supplies checked in and  delivered to teachers classrooms 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 


